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March 30, 2017 

 

 

Dear ALEA Members: 

 

Registration is now open for our forthcoming annual meeting, which will be held on Friday and Saturday, 

May 12-13, 2017 at Yale Law School, which is located at 127 Wall Street in New Haven, CT.  We will be 

posting the preliminary program on the ALEA website within the next few weeks. The conference sessions will 

begin at 9:00 a.m. on Friday, following a breakfast, and conclude at 3:30 p.m. on Saturday. ALEA’s annual 

dinner will be held on Friday evening; a reception will be held on Saturday from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m.     

 

To register for the meeting, please visit the following link:  

 

https://editorialexpress.com/cgi-bin/conference/conference.cgi?action=login&db_name=ALEA2017 

 

The registration fee for this year’s meeting will be $275.00 ($125.00 for students), which includes all 

meals during the conference.  The registration deadline is April 21, 2017.  A late fee will be charged for on-

site registration or registrations received after April 21
st
, and no refunds will be given after that date.  Please note 

that all attendees must register for the meeting (including paper presenters and discussants).   

 

Important:  Please note that, while you can register for the meeting until April 21st, some of the hotels 

in New Haven are already full.  Attached is a sheet showing various hotels in New Haven that are within walking 

distance of the Yale Law School.  Thus, if you know you will be attending the meeting, you should make your 

hotel reservations as soon as possible.  Lodging information can also be found on the conference website, 

http://amlecon.org/alea-meeting.html.  We have also attached information regarding local ground transportation 

to/from New Haven, which will also be posted on our site shortly. 

 

Information about restaurants, museums, theater, etc. in the New Haven area can be found here:  

https://law.yale.edu/about-yale-law-school/new-haven-and-region 

 

We look forward to seeing you at what promises to be a very exciting meeting!   

 

 

          Ian Ayres  

          ALEA President 2016-2017 
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